We gave our opinions, ideas and feedback about homelessness...

So what has actually happened?

Back in December 2012 we worked on a project asking young people what help they would need from the School Nurses, if their family became homeless.

Locala professionals have read all of the information you provided

They thought it was so important that:

They have started developing new posters for schools to display, which will help students identify who their school nurse is and how to contact them

They are developing a Facebook page: lots of young people said social networking was a good way to spread the word about what school nurses do

They invited a group of young people to their committee meeting to discuss the report and to say a BIG THANK YOU to all you who gave your ideas and opinions

If you have any ideas about how we can promote what school nurses do, who they are and where to find them in your school, please email:



